
Student Notices 

Thursday, June 12, 2025  
 _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
If you are interested in taking part in the Steveston Historical Vignettes this summer, get an info 
sheet from the bulletin board outside the theatre (if you haven’t already).  Come to the theatre 
on today or tomorrow at lunch and read one of the audition speeches (or even better yet, 
memorize it!). You can sign up for a time on the theatre bulletin board. 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade 8 boys Basketball open gym this Friday, June 13th from 3-4:15pm.  All grade 8s are welcome to 
attend. 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
All Library books are now due back in the Library. To make sure you receive your yearbook, 
please return all Library and textbooks and clear your accounts with the school and the Library. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reminder to claim your award certificates from the Awards Night, at the William’s lounge office 
if you haven’t picked it up already. 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 


